
Every child has the right 
to rest, relax, play and to 
take part in cultural and  

creative activities. 

Children have the right  
to their own identity –  

an official record of who 
they are which includes 
their name, nationality 

and family relations. No 
one should take this 

away from them. 

Children have the right 
to give their opinions 
freely on issues that  

affect them.  
 

Adults should listen and 
take children seriously. 

All children have all these 
rights, no matter who they  
are, where they live, what  

language they speak, what  
their religion is, what they  
think, what they look like,  
if they are a boy or girl, if  
they have a disability, if  

they are rich or poor.   
 

No child should be treated  
unfairly for any reason. 

Every child has the  
right to an education.  
Primary, Secondary  

and Higher education 
should be available to 

every child.  
 

#wearewildern 

Wildern School 
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Rights Respecting Charter 

Every Student Matters, Every Voice Counts 


